
 

 

 

The Arthur Terry School 

Registered Office: 

Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield,  

West Midlands, B74 4RZ 

Tel: (0121) 323 2221 

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk 

www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mr P Carrick, BSc (Hons), QTS 

 

 

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee,  

registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.  

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ 

CEO Richard Gill, NPQH, NLE, FRSA 
Executive Headteacher  

   

 

 

 

December 2023  

Dear parent/carer   

Teenage Booster Vaccination – Monday 15
th

 January 2024  

 

Birmingham & Solihull schools Teenage Booster Vaccination Programme is due to commence during the 

Spring Term and will be visiting our school on Monday 15
th

 January 2024. 

Consent forms will be delivered to tutors in advance of the session date. Please can you sign and return the 

consent forms by Monday 18
th

 December 2023. 

 If you do not receive a form before Friday 8
th

 December, please contact us by email on 

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk.  

If you or any parents have any queries or concerns, please get in touch with the Immunisation Team on the 

number below. 

Families can book a clinic appointment or speak to a member of the team by calling 0121 466 3410 or by 

email at bchnt.birminghamimms@nhs.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully  

The Arthur Terry School on behalf of  

Immunisation Team / Birmingham Community Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust  
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